
 

                                                             

 

 

Visitors and Guests Policy At ABJ 
 
In an effort to ensure we have a safe learning environment for all students and staff, ABJ students are asked to not 
invite their friends from other schools to visit ABJ during the school day.  If a student requires an exception to this 
policy, please speak to your grade level principal.   
 
All guests or visitors to the school must be approved by an administrator in advance, and are asked to sign in at 
the school office and wear a visitor name tag.  Anyone who is not a student of ABJ and who is found on school 
property that has not been approved by an administrator, may be charged by RCMP with trespassing.  Please be 
reminded that our school has a number of cameras as well and that video will be entered as evidence if required. 
 
In addition, students are asked to not use services such as Uber-eats or Skip the Dishes.  These business are 
not permitted on school property unless authorized by the school principal.  Student use of these services can be 
disruptive to learning and may pose a security risk to the school.   

 
 


